
Objection to local draft plan p342,361 & 362 

The Fords Grove Car Park & the other car parks in the draft, need to stay open for residents to be able to shop 
locally.
The local shopkeepers have already suffered enough, financially, during the pandemic & this would make them 
bankrupt.
The housing build would overstretch the already overstretched facilities, such as schools, doctors, dentists. 
The increase of traffic to local residents, traveling further away, will increase carbon monoxide levels & impact 
on local residents, especially school children.
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